										February 19, 2014

Dear Parents,

I hope you were able to spend some time outdoors this past weekend…it was absolutely beautiful!!!

Thank you so much for all the sweet treats and Valentines!  I definitely ate my fair share of chocolate this past weekend.  Thanks to Michelle Tong for creating fantastic “Minute to Win It” activities for the class.  They had a blast 

The Rodeo Pancake Breakfast will take place this Wednesday morning and tickets may be purchased at the door if you have not already gotten yours.  

All Book Reports are due no later than this Wednesday.  If your family is heading out of town early for the Rodeo Break, be sure your student submits his/her report prior to Wednesday.

The next current event topic is “education”.  Any article that focuses on an aspect of education at any level, in any state/country will work.  Be sure to discuss the article with your child as this initiates great discussion.  Last day to present this current event is Thursday, March 13th.

Enjoy the Rodeo Break!!

Sincerely,



 
